
Budget Committee Meeting for Proposed Town Budget 

March 21, 2017 

Members present: Chairman Smith, Selectman Stewart, Mr. 

Rumph, Mr. Frampton. Mrs. McAllister and Selectman 

McGuckin also present. 

Meeting called to order 5 p.m. Minutes amended and approved 

from March 7th meeting. 

Mr. Smith asked Mr. Stewart if there were any changes in the 

proposed town budget. The Selectboard decided not to add any 

funding this year to the Highway and Roads fund, $80,000.00 

was proposed, due to the upgrades in the upcoming water and 

sewer upgrades. The repairs and maintenance is part of the 

budget in the upgrades. 

Mr. Stewart then gave an overview of the proposed warrant 

article for the water and sewer project. The Selectboard is 

hopeful to have the warrant article in place by March 28th or 

April 4th at the latest. 

Next meeting will be March 28, 2017 unless warrant article is 

not complete then committee will meet April 4, 2017. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

Truthfully submitted 

Damon H. Frampton II 

 


